Standardization and Registry Development Steering Committee

March 27, 2025

			•	VIAICII 27, 2023				
Attendance								
		Eric Durbin Georgia Yee Valerie Somma	Peggy Adamo Valerie Yoder Randi Rycroft	Board Liaison: Lori Koch Joshua Mazuryk	NAACCR Staff Present: Lori Havener Jim Hofferkamp Stephanie Hill	Guest: Richard Molding		
		AGEN	IDA ITEM		DECISION	ACTION/FOLLOW-UP		
1. Rc	oll					-		
2. Re	eview minutes/action	on items: February n	ninutes			Approved		
	both Ashley Kneal contributor to the appreciation and copyright issues. Inter-registry Dat Lori H. reported the Guidelines. Quest • Need to coparticular Cancer Information Eric presented the regimens, molecut for enhancing regissues with Odyss suggesting a need working on a general Records Heather provided group to develop Valerie Yoder, Rick Mid-Level Tactical Heather reported	e were several member ling and Samantha Spera workgroup, annound well wishes. Current as Exchange guideling that the group has contions from S&RD that clarify which registrie rly regarding internates Advisory Group reserved and large level data and molecular to assess the risk and omic reporting manual an update on partial a charter for a partial the Pinder, and Randi let Group report that MLTG has submers.	pencer joined the ground ced her retirement, why the group is address and the group is address. port areas, which included a Data for Interoperate anguage models. The far reporting and struct and develop a long-term script. I records, announcing all records task force. Verycroft volunteered to group is addressed to group in the group is a series of the group is a series of the group is addressed to	istry Data Exchange to the group: change agreement, structured treatment polity, potential data sources group identified potential ured treatment regiment, a strategy. The group is also plans to convene a focus alerie Somma, Eric Durbin, a join the focus group.	 Cancer Pathology Reporting name changes for the WG and the guidelines were approved by the group. Remove Cause of Death from critical data items, some registries are restricted from sharing that information. 	 Lori H. to add interregistry data exchange guidelines to the April SC meeting agenda. Lori H. to coordinate the first meeting of the partial records focus group before the next SC meeting. Heather and Jenna will share suggested objectives for the partial records task force with the focus group. Lori H. to follow up on the status of the ICD-C 3 Blue Books budget request. 		

	4. Board liaison report		
	Joshua reported that the NAACCR Board has reviewed the Certification TF proposals and will		
	communicate on that soon.		
Ī	5. Next Meeting	Thursday, April 24, 2025 at 12:00 – 1:30 pm	